
 
 
 
 
 
The Faculty of Protestant Theology at the Rheinische Friedrich-Wilhelms-Universität Bonn 
invites applications to the following position: 

Professorship (W3) for Social Ethics  

A starting date for this position of 1 April 2022 is anticipated. 

The Faculty of Protestant Theology at the University of Bonn is committed to ongoing develop-
ment of a profile in theological research that is relevant to the present and prepared to take 
intellectual risks. The faculty seeks a candidate for this position who is likewise committed and 
who is willing to contribute his or her expertise in research and teaching to new faculty and 
university-wide co-operations.  

In addition to a doctorate and habilitation or equivalent scientific achievements in systematic 
theology with a focus on ethics, qualified candidates will possess the ability and willingness to 
represent the subject of systematic theology in teaching in its entire breadth, in all courses of 
study, and to do so in German as well as in English. The submission of a teaching concept with 
the application is expected. 

In terms of research focus, it is expected that candidates will hold expertise in areas of applied 
ethics that hold high potential for interconnection beyond the Faculty of Protestant Theology. 
The ability and willingness to engage in interdisciplinary cooperation, especially in mathematics, 
the social-sciences and the life-sciences – all with connection to the transdisciplinary research 
areas (TRAs) of the University of Bonn – are required. Successful acquisition of third-party 
funding is expected; third-party funding already acquired should be outlined in detail in the 
application materials.  

Requirements for employment are habilitation or equivalent scientific achievements according 
to § 36 Hochschulgesetz NRW.  

The University of Bonn is committed to diversity and equal opportunity. It is certified as a 
family-friendly university and has a dual career service. Its goal is to increase the proportion of 
women in areas where women are underrepresented and to particularly promote their careers. 
It therefore strongly encourages applications from relevantly qualified women. Applications are 
handled in accordance with the State Equal Opportunity Act. Application by qualified candidates 
with severe disabilities is particularly welcome.  

Qualified applicants are requested to apply by 30 September 2021 via the University's online 
appointment portal: 

https://berufungsportal.uni-bonn.de  

For inquiries, please contact the Dean's Office of the Faculty of Protestant Theology of the 
Rheinische Friedrich-Wilhelms-Universität Bonn, Am Hof 1, 53113 Bonn,  
E-mail: dekanat@ev-theol.uni-bonn.de  
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